
 

Department of Illinois American Legion 
 

Technology Committee Meeting May 12, 2018 1 p.m. 
 

The meeting was call to order at 1:00 p.m. by Chairman Ron Payne. 
 
 Committee members present: 
 
3rd Division Ronald A. Payne (Chairman)  
4th Division Michael R. Monroe (Vice Chairman)  
5th Division Stephen Wylie  
 
Committee members excused: 
 
1st Division Kurt Lepinski  
2nd Division John Reece  
 
Ron announced that the committee budget would remain the same for the upcoming year. 
A discussion of the members experience with the use of Mylegion.org in their respective divisions 
ensued. The consensus was that it is being well used in posts and districts that have tech-savvy 
officers in place. Those that don’t haven’t shown much interest and that is unlikely to change at this 
point. The remainder of the time was spent discussing questions submitted to the committee by 
Christy Rich and staff regarding the Department web site. The main thrust of are discussion related 
to the fact that the site needs to address two different audiences, one being existing members and 
the other being prospective members. We tossed around different ideas and were joined briefly by 
Chad Woodburn. We agreed that we should meet with the web site committee for further 
discussion and adjourned at 2:20 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by  
Ron Payne  
Chairman  
Technology Committee  
3rd Division Chairman 


